
Today 

Offertory- Come, Thou Fount of Every Blessing 
arranged by Chris Rice played by Alice Linville 

Andy Johnson Memorial Blood Drive at the 
UC Fire Station  

Monday 

  7:00   PM RCC Meeting at Friedland  

Wednesday 

10:00   AM Women’s Bible Study  

    

The flowers are given to the glory of God in loving 

memory of Herman and Annie Bodenheimer by 

their family. 

Announcements 

Union Cross Academy Supplies- Very soon 

school will start back.  UC Academy has a need 

for uniforms, notebooks, pencils, crayons, glue, 

etc.   The school uniforms are red, white or blue 

polo shirts and khaki or blue pants.  There will be 

a box in the fellowship hall for all donations. 

College Students- If you are college student or 

parent of a college student, please send college 

addresses and email addresses to the church 

office at ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org so we 

can stay in touch throughout the entire year. 

CPR Class-The church will offer CPR classes on 

September 13th at 6:30 PM and on September 

23rd at 9:30 AM. Classes are free to all members. 

There will be a signup sheet in the fellowship hall 

today. 

Library Progress- The church library is again 

open for members to check out books.  Please 

stop by and see how things look and check out a 

book or two. 

Laurel Ridge Retreat-Before you know it we will 

be enjoying God’s wondrous creation at Laurel 

Ridge Nov. 10-12.  If you have not signed up to 

go to the retreat, we still have rooms available.  

The rooms are in the Bishop Wing. The rooms have a full bed and a 

single bed with a shared bathroom between rooms. The room is $100 

for the weekend; Adult meals are $40 per person for 5 meals, and $25 

for children between 5-12; children under 5 are free.   

 Prayer Request Updates  

Please Add:  Cooper Long, who fell Monday and broke his arm. 
He had to have surgery this past Thursday.  
Annabelle McKinney, who had her liver transplant 
recently. 
Tate Manring, who broke his leg at Laurel Ridge. 

Please Remove: Elaine Wall, who is doing better. 

Wesley Fishel, a friend of Tim Smith’s, who is also                 
doing well.  
Rev. Betty Helms 

Ongoing prayer requests can be found in the Church Newsletter. 

Any prayer requests or updates can be submitted either by 

email (ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org) or by contacting the church 

office (336-769-2411). 

Looking Forward 
Aug.   20 Deadline for September Newsletter 
Aug.   27 Promotion Sunday 

End of Summer Cookout 5 PM 
Sept.   3 Men’s Breakfast at C&H Cafeteria 8 AM 
Sept.   4 Labor Day – the church office will be closed 
Sept.   5 Women’s Circle Meetings 9:45 AM and 7 PM 
Sept.   6 Women’s Bible Study 10 AM 
 Adult choir practice 
Sept    9 RCC Hot Dog Dinner 

 

 
Pastor’s Office 336-986-9406 

Dee McGee, Secretary: 336-769-2411; 
The Secretarial hours are from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., M-F 

Visit our Web Site at www.unioncross.org  

 

Today 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Ronnie Sisk 

Infant Nursery 
Courtney Draper 

Pam Greene 

Custodial Check 
Brad Johnson 
Karen Vaughn 

Greeters-Narthex 
Doug and Patty 

Talley 

Greeter Vestibule 
Linda Motsinger 

Ushers for August 
Robert Welch 
Randy Knox 

Next Sunday 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Karen Vaughn 

Infant Nursery 
Catherine and 
Tony Draper 

Preschool Nursery 
Cindy and Gracie 

Pruitt 

Custodial Check 
Karen Vaughn 
Ronnie Sisk 

Greeters-Narthex 
Doug and Patty 

Talley 

Greeter Vestibule 
Linda Motsinger 

Ushers for 
September 

Doug Vaughn 
Terry Tucker 

Our Generosity 
Last Week $3439 
Building Fund $10,100 

08/06 $6408 
07/30 $1993 
               $2005 Bldg. Fund 
07/23 $3252 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance Last Week  
Contemporary Service    20 
Sunday School                91 
11 AM Worship Service 150 
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